
K-STATE YOUNG WRITERS' WORKSHOP
2023 Success Summary

100% of the young
writers felt
encouraged to
continue writing
creatively after the
workshop.

What did participants learn
throughout the week?“I gained more confidence, and the desire to keep

writing.”

“The perspective that I can write about anything.”

“Knowledge, friendship, opportunity, ideas, skills,

growth, and many other things.”

"I definitely gained confidence in sharing my work."

What did participants learn
throughout the week?

100% of the young writers were happy
with the location of the workshop: The
Mariana Kistler Beach Museum of Art.

100% of the young writers felt their
instructors were encouraging.

What did young writers enjoy most about the
workshop?

"Meeting new people, and having a chance to enhance my skills and grow

creatively." 

"I loved almost everything about it. I loved poetry, fiction, and all the fun

activities we did. This was such a fun week."

"I enjoyed having other people and mentors to write with."
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